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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Kim Fuller, P.E., Engineer Supervisor

i;',;;-f.
FROM: /% Fredricks P.E., Engineer — NPDES Permits
DATE: April 22,2010

RE: Site Visit to Melbourne WWTP
NPDES Permit No. AR0020036

On April 21, 2010, I conducted a site visit to the above referenced facility. 1 met with Coy Dale,
the facility operator.

The following items were noted:

1. The flow measurement is located at a different location than the sampling
point/outfall (still after final treatment).

2. The city is using a polymer for drying sludge. Per the operator, this dries the sludge
five times as fast.

3. I informed the operator that land application for sludge will not be covered under the

NPDES permit and the facility must apply for coverage under a State Permit. The
operator asked that I call his engineer about it (7).
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